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February 1, 2008 

Via E-mail  

Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, Ontario  M4P 1E4 

Attention:  Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: PUC Distribution Inc. 
Application to Amend 2007 Distribution Rates (Recovery of 2007 PILs Expense) 
Board File No. EB-2007-0723 

We are counsel to PUC Distribution Inc. (“PUC Distribution”) with respect to the above-stated 
matter.  Attached please find PUC Distribution’s revised supporting model worksheets. 

Should you have any questions or require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact 
the writer. 

Yours very truly, 
 
BORDEN LADNER GERVAIS LLP 
 
Original signed by Christine E. Long 
 
 
Christine E. Long 
 
CEL/ac 
Enclosures 
cc: Terry Greco, PUC Distribution Inc.  

Michael Buonaguro, Counsel for VECC 
Bill Harper, Consultant for VECC 
William Garvin, OEB 

Q:\1 regulatory affairs\2007 rate request PILs\Draft Rate Order\PUCDistribution_DRF_RO_ModelVersion3_CovLtr_20080201.DOC 


